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In addition to restoring the public–use registration certificate fee to $20 as in current
law, this amendment also deletes the appropriation changes provisions in SB–485
because I am assuming that the proposed public–use registration certificate fee
increase in SB–485 was intended to fund these appropriation changes.  If my
assumption is incorrect or if this draft is not otherwise consistent with your intent,
please let me know and I will redraft accordingly.
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